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For Information 

 

Chief Executive Officer’s Report to the Board (Presentation) 

 
Date:  January 10, 2019 

To:  TTC Board  

From: Chief Executive Officer 

Summary 

 
Richard J. Leary, CEO will give a presentation to the Board about the TTC, its 
accomplishments, challenges, vision and next steps.  

Contact 

 
Richard J. Leary, Chief Executive Officer 
416-393-3890 
richard.leary@ttc.ca 

Signature 

 
 
 
 
Richard J. Leary 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 




